
 

 

ATTENTION 

 

Dear Chester White Members, 

 

 This letter is to let the Chester White Membership aware of the vote to the proposed By-law 

change on DNA being banked.  

At this time, the Membership has voted the proposed By-law changed down. The Chester 

White Record Association will stay with their current DNA Policy at this time.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Roy Flach 

CEO 

Certified Pedigreed Swine 

 

 


